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Worthing Fundraiser
With the urgent need of the International Fund for contributions, our small community held
a Bring and Buy sale which was supported by a total of fifteen friends from Worthing and
surrounding communities.

Many small items were for sale from household goods to various Bahá’í items and
home-made foods such as cakes and sandwiches. The children in the community also
participated by baking cakes. The evening proved very successful and was enjoyed greatly
by the friends. As a community we have learned that such an activity can be held on a
regular basis as it does not require great manpower or expense to organize.

It is an easy and fun way for friends to get together and at the same time raise money for
the Faith. A total of £170 was raised which was sent to the Endowment Fund. Thanks to all
who participated. 
 

Edinburgh meeting tries a
new game
National Spiritual Assembly member,
Peter Hulme, took time out from a family
holiday near Edinburgh, to take a group of
friends through an interesting game he has
devised which seeks to discover the
potential within our community and apply
these talents to fulfilling the goals of the
Five Year Plan. As can been seen above,
some intense discussion took place before
the players moved into role-play mode. 
 

Buckinghamshire Inaugural Meeting
It is with great joy that I
enclose a photograph of the
friends in Buckinghamshire
area 7, gathered at our
historic Inaugural Meeting
on January 12, 2002 to
discuss the Universal House
of Justice letter of January
9, 2001 and the Five Year

Plan, at the behest of the
Bahá’í Council for England.

Warmest Bahá’í greetings
Margaret Paton
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